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In conjunction with Christmas celebrations, Ipoh Parade Shopping Centre will be hosting a ‘Grant
A Wish’ Ceremony on 31 December 2016, 10.00am.

During the press conference, Ipoh Parade Centre Manager Chan Yu Yin, expressed that Ipoh
Parade will continue its tradition of giving - to host the ‘Grant A Wish’ campaign, in hopes of
benefiting 200 orphans from Ipoh, and letting them experience the warmth and joy of Christmas.
He shared that Ipoh Parade ultimately wishes to raise awareness among the public on the
struggles of the homes.

Members of the public who wish to grant the children’s wishes may refer to the wishing board
located at the mall’s Main Court, purchase and drop their gifts in the donation box placed by the
Information Counter at the Ground Floor.

“Cash donations are also welcome. Any cash donations received will be used by Ipoh Parade to
purchase gifts for children whose wishes remain on the board. The donation box will be placed
from today till 30 December 2016.”

In line with the ‘Grant A Wish’ campaign, the Tan Sri Tan Foundation presented a cheque of
RM 10,000 each to Bethany Home and Perak Palliative Care Society at a press conference on
29 November.
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